
Capital Plan: 2024-2027

We are excited to announce the Division's Three

Year Capital Plan, which is now ready for review and

submission to Alberta Education. This strategic plan,

shaped in collaboration with community members

and stakeholders, outlines the funding and

development of future projects, including new

schools, additions, modernizations, replacements,

and other solutions. It addresses key needs such as

building conditions, community renewal, efficiency,

enrolment pressures, functionality, programming,

and health & safety. In line with Board Policy 225, our

Board of Trustees has reviewed and approved this

plan. To view the Capital Plan, click here.
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Calendar: 2025-2026

At the March 20th Public Board Meeting,
the Board of Trustees approved the
calendar for the 2025-2026 school year.
To view the calendar, click here. 

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/412991
https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/download/444513


As Easter approaches and we transition into the rejuvenating season of spring, the Board of Trustees
extends warmest wishes to our Sturgeon Public community for a joyful Easter and a restful spring break.

This time of year is a wonderful opportunity to reflect, recharge and enjoy the blossoming of new life and
possibilities around us. We hope that the break provides you with ample time to relax, engage in
activities you love and spend precious moments with family and friends.

May your Easter be filled with happiness and your spring break be a period of enjoyment and relaxation.
We look forward to welcoming you back, refreshed and ready to continue our journey of learning and
growth!

At the March 20th Public Board Meeting, the Board of Trustees approved Board Policy 110: Welcoming
and Inclusive, Safe and Healthy Environments. This policy, part of our ongoing review process, has been
updated to more broadly encompass all members of our school community, including volunteers, in line
with our commitment to equity, diversity, inclusion and human rights.

Significant updates include the enhancement of Policy 110 to foster environments free from
harassment, bullying, discrimination and violence. Additionally, Administrative Procedure AP711 has
been revised to align with these policy updates, ensuring a safe and respectful atmosphere for
everyone in the Sturgeon Public School Division. Furthermore, a new Administrative Procedure,
AP717, focusing on Workplace Violence and Harassment, has been established to reinforce our
dedication to maintaining a secure and welcoming environment. To view the updated policy, click here. 

Updates to Policy 110: Welcoming and Inclusive, Safe and Healthy
Environments

A Message from the Board of Trustees

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4526

